
Stokes Partnership for Children (SPC) will celebrate the national Week of the Young Child with the eighteenth annual Little Folks Festival. The 
purpose of the Week of the Young Child is to focus public attention on the needs of young children and their families and to recognize the early 
childhood programs and services that meet those needs, especially programs and services that help a child enter school ready to succeed. Do you 
provide a service for young children and families? Then we invite you to join us! We will provide you with a table(s) and chairs . When setting up 
your table, please consider how your program/services help prepare a child for a successful future, especially in the areas of family support, health, 

early literacy, and early care and education.  

 

Please fill out this form to indicate your willingness to participate. You may be contacted by a festival committee member for additional information.  

 

Name of Organization/Business            

Contact Person      ph #        

Email Address              (*Include so we can confirm your registration!) 

Mailing address              

How does your organization/business serve the needs of young children/families in Stokes County?   
              
               

I would like to participate by: 

 Informational booth (display information about your organization/business) 

 Put me outside 

 Put me inside 

 Provide a service (ex. vision screening) 

 I need an electrical outlet (there are a limited number available) 

 I need  table(s)  I need _____chair(s)  Please tell us what you need now. We may not have extras. 

 I would like to provide an activity. Please 
describe_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Comments/Requests:              

                

No product sales or solicitation will be allowed this year.  

I understand that in order to participate in the Little Folks Festival I must remain at my booth or agreed upon area during the 
hours of the event and understand that families may attend the event anytime between 10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. I understand 
that arriving late or leaving early will disappoint our families!* 

*This year we will be giving away two vendor door prizes! The vendors that stay to the end of the event without packing up will 
be eligible to win one of two prizes . Our “Fun in the Sun” themed baskets will be full of items you will need to have fun in the 
sun! With items such as beach towels, books to read, games and sunscreen, you will be able to have a blast as you frolic in the 
sun.  

Signed        Date       

 

Return by Friday, March 29, 2019 to: Stokes Partnership for Children, Little Folks Festival, PO Box 2319,  

King, NC 27021 or email to wcraig@stokespfc.com. For more information call 336-985-2676.  
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